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OVERVIEW 

Verge maintenance is the responsibility of Oxfordshire County Council.  Their maintenance policy 

allows for the verges to be cut once a year (unless extra cuts are required for road safety, eg visibility 

splays). 

Last year concern was raised about the effect on pedestrians of some sections of the verges which 

were not cut over summer.  Council added a budget line to cover the cost of strimming some verges, 

£300. 

COUNCIL DECISIONS 

• Whether to carry out verge strimming 

• Which verges to strim 

• Quantity of strimming 


